
From: Card, Rachel
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Sakimura, Valerie <ValerieSakimura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/18/2013 6:52:01 PM

Subject: FW: Info coming soon

FYI
 
From: Kate Wallace (Kate@excelined.org) [mailto:Kate@excelined.org] 

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 2:43 PM

To: Card, Rachel

Subject: Info coming soon
 
Rachel!

Hi- just wanted you to know I’ll be sending you some of the info you requested in the next hour or so.  We also very 
much appreciated the opportunity to meet with you and your colleagues and look forward to continuing our working 
relationship.
 
I’ll tell you more in my next email, but I have decided to make a move over to our sister, Florida-only foundation, the 
Foundation for Florida’s Future.  This was governor bush’s first and original education venture before he 
subsequently founded the national arm you have come to know and love, ExcelinEd!
 
It’s an exciting but bittersweet transition for me—I hate to leave behind the opportunity to keep working with your 
office and the great folks in South Carolina—but I also have to protect our home turf too!  I’m sure you can 
understand.
 
When I send you the info, I’ll CC my colleague, Matt Minnick, who is serving as my interim.  They are in the process of 
selecting my permanent replacement, and when they do, I’ll be sure to make those introductions as well because we 
want to keep working with and supporting you all the best ways we can without interruption.

Thanks again and talk to you soon!
Kate
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